G.F. Bressler
Division Superintendent

May 12,1980

405 Division Stieet
Elizabethport, N.J.

Margaret M. Wagner

Dear Ms. Wagner:

This is to advise your position with the
former Raritan River Railroad Company will be abolished
effective with the close of business Friday, May 9th,
1980,

Consistent with previous correspondence for-
warded to you, you have acquired Clerical seniority
with the Consolidated Rail Corporation as of April 24,
1980. Therefore, if you have any questions relative
to the exercising of senioritv and available positions
in your craft; you should arrange to contact Mr. Robert
O'Neill, Manager of Labor Relations for Conrail located
at 1100 Raymond Boulevard, Newark, N.J.

Very truly yours,

I A

G.F. Bressler
Division Superintendent

bcec: H, L, Randall
R. Kipp &
R, O'Neill
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G.F. Bressler
Divi sion Superintendent

May 12, 1980

405 Division Street
Elizabethport, N.J.

D.X, Sudnikovich

This is to advise your position with the former
Raritan River Railroad Company will be abolished

effective with the close of business Friday, May
9th, 1980.

Consistent with previous correspondence forwarded
to you, you have acquired Clerical seniority with
the Consolidated Rail Corporation as of April 24,
1980, Therefore, if you have any questions relative
to the exercising of seniority and available positions
in your craft; you should arrange to contact Mr. Robert
O'Neill, Manager of Labor Relations for Conrail located
at 1100 Raymond Boulevard, Newark, N.J.

Very truly yours,

G.F. Bressler
Division Superintendent

bee: H, L. Randall
' R. Kipp €
R, O'Neill

CONSOLIDATED RAIL CORPORATION 405 DIVISION STREEY  ELIZASETH, NJj 07207




